
Café Carmel,

Ocean Avenue,

Carmel-by-the-Sea,

CA93921

To whom it may concern:


I am the owner of Café Carmel and am writing to you in support of a proposed Saturday 
Market. Over the five years that I have owned Café Carmel I have seen the Thursday 
Farmer’s Market grow in popularity. It is an attraction for local people and visitors alike. 
The occasional events which have had an element of the Farmer’s Market on a 
Saturday have created a lovely community atmosphere in Devendorf Park and the 
Village. 


I hope that you will consider the proposals for a Saturday Market favorably.


With thanks and kind regards,


Sarah


(831) 277 9408


sarah@cafecarmel.com


http://cafecarmel.com/

